

City of Long Beach Working Together to Serve

Memorandum

R-26
REVISED

Date:

January 4, 2005

To:

Honorable Mayor and City Council

From:

Councilmember Bonnie Lowenthal, Chair, Housing and Neighborhoods Committee

Subject:

HOMELESS SERVICES ADVISORY COMMITTEE ANNUAL REPORT ON THE

STATUS OF HOMELESS SERVICES IN LONG BEACH

The Housing and Neighborhoods Committee, at its meeting held December 21, 2004, considered a communication relative to the above subject.

It is the recommendation of the Committee to the City Council that the communication be received and referred to the City Manager for consideration in development of the proposed ten-year homeless plan.

Respectfully submitted,

HOUSING AND NEIGHBORHOODS COMMITTEE

Councilmember Bonnie Lowenthal, Chair

Prepared by: Martha Cobb

Unanimous vote Absent: None

HN\Homeless Services Annual Report-Status of Homeless Services.rec.doc